
Premier Higgs Wants to Hear From You!

Description

Listen to the video below. Mr. Higgs stated that no one should be denied a job or promotion on the
basis of language. He wants to know if that is happening. Fourteen Anglophone paramedic’s recently
wrote in a letter to the media stating it in fact had happened to them.

If you know of someone who has been denied a job, denied a job interview, or denied a promotion
based on language, Premier Blaine Higgs wants to hear about it! premier@gnb.ca and send a copy to
us as well. anglophonerights@mail.com

 

https://www.facebook.com/anglophonerightnb2015/videos/446865786045556/
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